
Dear all, 
Our Presentation Night proved to be a wonderful way to farewell the 
year of 2010. Our captains David and Miranda are to be 
congratulated on the manner in which they led the special event. 
David, Miranda, Ally and Dylan  have proven to be most suitable 
school leaders throughout the year.  
 
I congratulate Lachlan and Sian on being voted as captains for 2011. 
Along with vice captains Olyvia and Toby I know they will continue to 
provide strong student leadership at Terara School. 
 
Congratulations to our award recipients and their peers on their hard 
work throughout the year, they should all be very proud of 
themselves. Well done also to our amazing choir who I’m sure you will 
agree sounded sensational. Thank you again to the Pyree Literary 
Institute for allowing us to use their fantastic resource and to the 
those who helped organise and pack up for the event.   
 

 

*** 
 

Our Year 6 students celebrated the end of their primary schooling 
with dinner and dancing on Friday night. They were joined by Year 5 
students and the teachers. Thank you to the parents who provided a 
delicious meal and thoughtfully packed up at the end of the evening.  
 
Congratulations to our graduates for their achievements this year. 
Staff and students of Terara School wish you all the very best for 
High School and beyond.  
 
On behalf of the staff I would like to thank everyone for their 
support this year and wish our students and families a fantastic 
festive season and happy holidays.  

 

Rod White  
Principal 

                                    
 Phone: 44216034      20 Millbank Road, Terara.            Fax: 44231752 

TERM 4 
WEEK 10 

Monday 13th 
December. 

 
 

Tuesday 14th December 
School Reports sent home 

 
Wednesday 15th December 

Final Day of School 
 

Monday 31st January  
Students resume (yr 1-6) 

 
Tuesday 1st February 
Kindergarten begin. 

 

TERARA TIMESTERARA TIMESTERARA TIMES   

Congratulations to 
all our students on 
a wonderful year 
of hard work and 

achievement! 



Scripture & Parent Helper Morning Tea 
Last Thursday our students presented a 
small Christmas concert during scripture. 
Thank you to our scripture teachers who 
provide care and guidance to our 
students throughout they year. Your 
compassion is greatly appreciated.  
 
Thank you to the parents and community 
members who joined us for morning tea 
following scripture. It was a nice way to 
‘almost’ wind down after a hectic week! 
 

A thank you message from Mrs Cato 
Thank you to everyone for the kind words 
and well wishes. Also a big thank you to 
the P&C and student council for their 
lovely gifts. 
 
While at Terara I have made life long 
friends and lasting memories. Terara 
School will always hold a special place in 
my heart.  
 

Student Reports 
Student reports will be sent home 
tomorrow with each child. 
Congratulations to our students on all 
their hard work this semester.  
 

Yearbooks 
Our 2010 School Yearbook is being 
collected from the printers this 
afternoon and will go home tomorrow with 
children who have paid. We hope you 
enjoy the students’ efforts in helping 
create this wonderful document.  
 
 
 
 

Active After School Sport 
Last week was our final After School Sport 
session for the year. Thank you to our coaches 
and students who participated. The program 
will re-commence in Term 3 of Term 1. 
 

Summer Holidays On-line Writing 
Competition—Closes 7th January 2011 
Due to popular demand (And about a hundred 
email requests for more competitions) entry is 
NOW OPEN in the Write4fun Summer Holidays 
Online Writing Competition! Children can write 
on any topic in any style.   
 
Students are invited to enter their short 
stories OR poems through the Write4fun 
website and email, and battle it out for the 
AWESOME prizes on offer. 
 
The competition is open to students from ALL 
GRADES - Kindergarten to Grade 12. 
There is no theme!!!  
 
 
THE PRIZES 
1st   Your choice of a: 
        * Nintendo Wii + game 
        * Sony Digital Camera + 1GB memory card 
        * 8GB Apple Ipod Nano + $100 music card 
        * Nintendo DSi + game 
2nd     $150 Cash 
3rd     $100 Cash 
 
ENTER ONLINE: www.write4fun.net 
or email: 
enter@write4fun.net<mailto:enter@write4fun.
net 
Mail: Write4fun, PO Box 2734, Nerang DC, 
QLD 4211 

 
PHONE: (07) 5574 3622  FAX: (07) 5574 3644 
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